
Vacancy for Trustee of Walberswick Common Lands Charity 

 

Due to a term of office coming to an end, there is an upcoming vacancy for a 
Trustee of Walberswick Common Lands Charity (WCLC) that is nominated by 
Walberswick Parish Council. The current Trustee has indicated that they are 
willing to continue, but all roles are advertised anyway as part of a fair and 

transparent process 

If you are interested in becoming a Trustee of WCLC or have any questions, 
please contact the Parish Clerk at: clerk@walberswick-pc.gov.uk 

The WPC policy for the appointment of Nominative trustees to WCLC can be 
viewed here: 

http://walberswick.onesuffolk.net/assets/Parish-Council/Guidellines-
Policies-Regulations/WCLC-Trustees-approved-policy-Nov-21.pdf 

or seen by scanning this QR code with your phone camera: 

 

Applications for this post close on Monday 7th October 2024 and should be 
made via email to: clerk@walberswick-pc.gov.uk 
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